
 

  

  

Oct 3rd 2023 

Dear Parents and Students, 

Halloween Carnival featuring STEM Games – 20th Oct 

I hope this letter finds you well and full of excitement for the upcoming Halloween season! We 
are thrilled to announce that our school will be hosting a Halloween Carnival featuring STEM 
Games on 20 Oct 2023. We have already sent out the preliminary poster by way of introduction 
to all parents and students.  This event promises to be a wonderful opportunity for our students 
to explore science, technology, engineering, and math in a fun and engaging way. 

We would like to extend a warm invitation to all parents and guardians to join us for this spook-
tacular event. The Halloween Themed STEM Carnival will feature a range of activities designed to 
promote curiosity, critical thinking, creativity, and teamwork amongst our students. From 
interactive science experiments and engineering challenges to mind-boggling math games and 
technology showcases, there will be something for everyone to enjoy!  

 Everyone from Year 5 onwards are preparing engaging games for all to participate in. 
Each class has been allocated some funds to start off the venture. Any profit they make 
will be there’s to keep for future excursions and class trips. 

 We are partnering with students from University of Nottingham, Malaysia to set up an 
escape room using STEM tools.   

 Our students from Year 1 to 4 have been rehearsing for the opening and closing 
ceremony. They will be showcasing their dancing talents by grooving on the stage for 
you.  

 Besides these, there will be loads of food stalls with a variety of food. A couple of food 
trucks will  also be present for the festive carnival atmosphere. No coupons are needed 
for buying food and drinks. 

By attending the Halloween Themed STEM Carnival, you will have the chance to not only witness 
the amazing work our students are doing in the field of STEM, but also provide them with 
invaluable encouragement and support. Your presence will demonstrate to our young learners 
how important their education and exploration of these fields truly are. 

To make the event more engaging and exciting for the participants. the following prizes will be 
given to the students during the event… 

  



1. Best Dressed Student Primary (anyone who can creatively merge the two elements of 
Halloween and STEM) – RM 100 voucher 

2. Best Dressed Student Secondary (anyone who can creatively merge the two elements of 
Halloween and STEM) – RM 100 voucher 

3. Most number of coupons bought - 2 x RM 150 

4. Lucky Draw four Prizes… 

     1st Draw RM 50.00 

      2nd Draw RM 100.00 

     3rd Draw RM 150.00 

      4th Draw RM 200.00 

Sponsorships for our Various events 

Furthermore, we are reaching out to our incredible parent community to kindly request your 
sponsorship for this event as well as the Swimming Gala and Football Tournament. Your generous 
contributions will assist us in making this carnival and other events an unforgettable experience 
for our students. With your sponsorship, we will be able to provide additional resources, prizes, 
and exciting surprises to enhance the overall educational value of the event. The TCC has 
especially requested for the following… 

 Canned Drinks 
 Bottled water 
 Book or shopping Vouchers 
 Volunteers to help with the decorations and manning the booth. 

We truly appreciate any level of support you can offer, as it will make a significant impact on our 
students' learning experiences. Please contact the TCC Chairperson Ms Adrienne Josef via email 
(adriejosef@tanarata.net) if you interested in sponsoring. Kindly send all the sponsored drinks 
to the admin office latest by 16 Oct 2023 for the committee to sort through. 

And lastly, we will be beginning the sale of our coupons soon. Each coupon booklet is worth RM 
15 having two RM 5 coupons and one each of RM 2 and RM 3. Students may reserve their 
coupons with their class teachers. We will hand over the coupons to the students only on the 
last, lest they lose it. The last date for purchasing the coupons to be counted for the ‘most 
bought coupon prize’ is 18 Oct. 

Upcoming Events 

 TiS Inter House Debate for Division A starts today. It will be held in the MPH from 8:30 
am onwards 

 Mother of all wars in the field of Sports - The Tug of war will be held from 10 till 12 
October, weather permitting.  
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 TanarataMUN is back after 6 years. We encourage all our secondary students to register 
as soon as possible. Speak to the teacher in charge, Ms Kamalini on how to sign up. 
Registration details have been posted on teamie and is also available on our website. 

 Swimming Gala will be held Bukit Jalil on 3rd Nov, this year as the pool in MMU is 
unavailable. This will be for all Divisions except for students  Year 1, 2 and 3. We will hold 
a separate swimming competition in school for our younger ones in TERM III. More 
details will be sent closer to the event. 

As we send out this newsletter today, the air quality on campus stands at 170! The haze seems to 
be back even though it’s raining pretty much every afternoon. We will monitor the air quality and 
minimise all outdoor activities when the need arises. 

Thank you for your continued support of our school. We look forward to a great year! 

Thank you. 
  

Barnali Guha 

Principal 

 

 

     Dates   to   Remember   ! 
                 
               Div A Debate                               3 to 5 Oct                                       
                 
               Tug of War                                   10 to 12 Oct                                  
                 
               Carnival                                         20 Oct 
 
              TanarataMUN                              27 to 29 Oct 
 
               

 

  

  

 


